
R. Frank Nims  
Peanut Butter & Jelly Drive 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Benefiting the Second Harvest Food Pantry 
 

WANTED...JARS OF PEANUT BUTTER & 
JELLY! 

 

Food pantries never have enough peanut 
butter and jelly to give less fortunate families 
with kids.  It has become a very important 
staple to ensure that healthy kids get a 
deserved fighting chance. 
 
 
PLEASE DONATE A JAR OF PEANUT 
BUTTER AND/OR JELLY FROM  
MARCH 22ND ‒ APRIL 5TH... 

SPREAD THE LYVE! 


